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 Objection

Comments I am very concerned about using Imberhorne Lane as the lorry route to the site for the following
reasons:- 1) The danger to Imberhorne School children 2) The risk of accidents on the one way bridge
over the Worth Way due to very restricted sight lines on the approach in both directions. The bridge is
narrow, has no pavement, and is often used by walkers. 3) Damage to the vulnerable road edges and
both bridges on Imberhorne Way due to the very heavy lorries with full loads of topsoil. 4) Very
difficult crossing from Imberhorne Lane over the B2110 to Saint Hill Rd due to fast traffic coming down
hill from East Grinstead around a blind bend. Fully loaded lorries will be very slow to move across this
junction. 5) The complete unsuitability of using a narrow winding country lane for 62 HGV movements
a day for over 18 months.
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